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Just in time for hunting season this fall, this flock of turkeys was caught crossing KQNK Road this week just outside of 
Norton. The Kansas Department of Wildlife and Parks reports that once rare in Kansas, the wild turkey population in the 
state is growing, providing excellent hunting opportunities. 

–Telegram photo by Dana Paxton


